
City  Council  seeks  to  fill
Planning Commission vacancy
The Costa Mesa City Council is currently seeking interested
individuals to serve the community and to fill a vacant seat
on the Planning Commission.

Planning Commission – This Commission meets bi-monthly and
derives  its  power  from  the  provisions  of  the  California
Government Code, and has the power, by law, to act upon or
recommend to the City Council: 1) the regulation of future
growth, development, and beautification of the City in respect
to its public and private works; 2) consistency with municipal
plans to ensure that future growth and development do not
impede upon sanitation, public utilities, and transportation
facilities;  3)  the  location  of  any  proposed  buildings,
structures or works; and, 4) the design and improvement of
proposed subdivisions of the land.

Currently, there is one (1) vacancy with a term expiration of
February 2019. Applicants must be registered voters in the
City. For further information, please contact Administrative
Secretary Julie Colgan at (714) 754-5612.

Application Process – Residents who are interested in getting
involved in local government are encouraged to complete a
Commission Application Form from the City Clerk’s Office or
from the City’s website (www.costamesaca.gov/apply).

The completed application may be submitted online; mailed to
Costa Mesa City Clerk at Post Office Box 1200, Costa Mesa,
California, 92628-1200; faxed to (714) 754-4942; emailed to
cityclerk@costamesaca.gov;  or  hand-delivered  to  the  City
Clerk’s Office at City Hall, 77 Fair Drive, Costa Mesa. The
deadline is 5 p.m., Friday, May 18, 2018.  Appointments are
tentatively  scheduled  for  the  June  5,  2018  City  Council
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meeting.


